
NOTICE 

ARIZONA WESTERN COLLEGE 

DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 

 

Courtesy Event Notice 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38.431.02, courtesy notice is hereby given to the members of the District Governing 

Board and the general public that the Arizona Western College District Governing Board  Members may 

attend meetings and events during the year 2023, including:  

 

State, County and location organizations’ meetings, fundraisers and similar events.  

Arizona Western College graduation ceremonies and celebrations 

Arizona Western College athletics events and activities 

Arizona Western College Foundation fundraising and other events.  

 

 

There will be no discussions, decisions, or legal action taken by the District Governing Board at these 

meetings and events. These events are not District Governing Board meetings.   Some of the meetings and 

events may not be open to the general public.  

 

Information concerning the District Governing Board may be obtained by calling Ashley Herrington at 

928-344-7501 or e-mailing Ashley.Herrington@azwestern.edu.  

 

DATED THIS 9th day of January, 2023.  

 

ARIZONA WESTERN COLLEGE 

DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Ashley Herrington 

 

mailto:Ashley.Herrington@azwestern.edu

